BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR APRIL 7, 2016
Attending trustees were Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Peg Stecky, Vicki Karuzas, Jack Yarbrough and Phil DeLeo. 
Guests: Judy Yarbrough 
Board Treasurer Michael called the meeting to order at 7:15.  

Michael provided an agenda for the board to review.  She then made a motion to approve the agenda, and Jack seconded that motion.  The agenda was approved unanimously. 
Phil supplied members with a copy of the minutes from the March 10th board meeting.  After review, Jack moved to approve the minutes, and Peg seconded his motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 

Michael reviewed the treasurer’s report, showing an ending fund balance of $20,784.29.  The board discussed several expenditures that have been waiting for an authorization by a quorum of the board.  Most additional spending is to either deter or repair vandalism to our facilities. Some of those needs include:


Replacing fence at north and south ends of park.


Replacing broken restroom fixture with stainless steel ones.


Replacing damaged stall partitions in restrooms.


Running a camera down restroom drains to look for plugs.


Properly disposing of grey water from kitchen sink.

Vicki made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report, and Jack seconded that motion.  The treasurer’s report was approved unanimously. 

Jack volunteered to repair and paint park picnic tables.
Michael stated she will contact park maintenance man Simon to replace sod in two holes in the lawn, and also to trench and gravel along edges of the tennis court, so water runs off, not onto court surfaces.

Having no other island business to discuss, Michael adjourned the meeting at 8:12.
The next board meeting will be on May 5, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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